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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

LOWESTOFT OUTER HARBOUR – PILING WORKS HAMILTON DOCK 

 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that pile removal and installation operations are 
scheduled for Hamilton Dock as follows:- 

 

Commencing Wed 25
th

 April – duration up to 3 weeks. 

Removal of 5 existing pile sections that supported previously removed pontoon 
sections. 

Installation of 6 new piles to support new pontoons scheduled for installation at the 
West end of Hamilton Dock. 

Works will be undertaken by Ravestein Barge CP4088, supported by workboat Schottel 
1. 

Works will take place between 0700hrs and 1900hrs daily. The barge will monitor VHF 
Channel 14 when operational. 

 

Vessels are requested to afford the works a wide berth, and pass at slow speed to 
minimise vessel wash. 

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, or Tel. 01502 572286, if further 
information is required. 

 

Harbour Master 

24
th

 April 2018 
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